
This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside Townsville City Council. Please think carefully before clicking links or 
responding if you weren’t expecting this email. 

From:                                 "Martina Piatrikova" <Martina.Piatrikova@dillonarchitects.com>
Sent:                                  Mon, 30 Sep 2024 09:50:16 +1000
To:                                      "Development Assessment" <developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au>; 
"Taryn Pace" <taryn.pace@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Cc:                                      "General" <general@dillonarchitects.com>
Subject:                             24.09.30 - 3140 BREWERY - Notice of referred application to Referral Agency
Attachments:                   MCU240083 - Notice of Referred Application to Referral Agency.pdf

To:          Planning and Development 
Attn:      Taryn Pace 
 
Taryn, 
 
RE:         BREWERY, DISTILLERY, SAMPLING ROOM, DRIVE-THROUGH BOTTLE SHOP 

POST OFFICE BREWING CO. 
55 LAKESIDE DRIVE 
NOTICE OF REFERRED APPLICATION TO REFERRAL AGENCY 
 

We refer to the above and confirm that the Application No. MCU24/0083 was referred to the Referral 
Agency (North Queensland State Assessment and Referral Agency) on 30th September 2024 in 
accordance with Section 5.1 of the Development Assessment Rules under the Planning Act 2016.
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Martina Piatrikova 
  
 

  
  BLACKWOOD HOUSE 

314 STURT STREET, TOWNSVILLE 
P.O. BOX 294, TOWNSVILLE 4810 
TELEPHONE:  (07) 4721 2510 
FACSIMILE:  (07) 4721 2382 
EMAIL:  general@dillonarchitects.com 
ABN:  36 009 880 755 

  
The information contained in this e-mail is intended for the recipient(s) only. It may contain privileged or confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this e-mail, you must not copy, distribute or take any action that relies on it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify 
the sender immediately and then delete the message. While no computer viruses are known to be present, we provide no guarantee that all possible 
viruses have been detected. The recipient should make every effort to check and clean for computer viruses.
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